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“Our	Club,	Our	Community”	

Carine	Netball	Club	Umpire	Fees	Policy	-	2017	
Manager’s	Responsibility	

	

Each	Manager	of	a	Carine	Netball	Club	team	will	be	provided	with	Umpire	Funds	at	the	beginning	of	each	season	
either	in	cash	or	cheque.	The	umpire	fees	have	been	paid	by	each	player	and	each	team	will	receive	the	fees	
paid	multiplied	by	the	number	of	players.	

Where	9	Players	=	9	x	**$50	=	$450.00	

**Umpire	fees	vary	depending	on	age	group	and	expected	fees	this	is	for	illustration	purposes	only	

The	fees	provided	are	calculated	for	anticipated	fees	for	the	current	season	based	on	the	information	available	
at	the	time	of	registration.	This	is	subject	to	change.		

Therefore,	fees	provided	may/may	not	be	enough	to	cover	the	fees	required	for	the	current	season.	

	

Payment	to	Umpires	

It	is	the	Manager’s	responsibility	to	ensure	that	they	pay	the	umpire	PRIOR	to	the	beginning	of	each	match	on	
match	day.	

	

Where:	

Fees	provided	to	a	team	are	insufficient	to	cover	the	season	Umpire	Payments:	

• You	will	be	required	to	collect	additional	funds	from	each	of	your	players	to	ensure	that	umpires	
continue	to	be	paid	each	week	the	amount	they	are	entitled.	

Where:	

There	are	excess	remaining	fees	(over	allocation	of	Umpire	funds):	

• Carine	Netball	Club	committee	wishes	to	ensure	that	ALL	remaining	funds	are	spent/returned/provided	
as	a	gift	to	coach/manager	or	any	other	agreed	arrangement	however;	

• Any	agreement	MUST	be	made	by	general	consensus	of	ALL	players	and/or	their	parents.	

	

Umpire	Fees	for	Finals:	

• Umpire	funds	provided	are	NOT	expected	to	cover	finals.	Should	your	team	make	the	finals	you	may	be	
required	to	collect	additional	funds	from	each	of	your	players.	


